February 22, 2007

Edward Adelson, Associate Executive Dean

Federation of the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

186 University Hall

CAMPUS

Dear Ed:

The College of the Arts Curriculum Committee met on February 12, 2007, discussed, voted, and unanimously recommends the following proposal Art Education: 476.01 Powwow:  Cultural and Arts Exploration.

The Department of Art Education has committed to creating course work that focuses on diverse cultures and the representation of those cultures in society.  With the infusion of new faculty hires, Art Ed has been able to expand its offerings in American Indian Studies and visual representation within that culture. Professor Ballengee-Morris’ syllabus uses this rich content as the foundation for a course that will fulfill two components of the General Education Curriculum (GEC):  Category 1:  Writing and Related Skills, c. Third Level Writing Course and Category 6: Diversity Experiences.

Professor Ballengee-Morris has included the GEC request form, rationales for both categories and an assessment plan for the course in addition to the usual materials. 

We are sending the proposal to you so that you may send it through the appropriate channels. Please let me know if you have any questions about the proposal or the committee’s recommendations.

Sincerely,

Valarie Mockabee

Associate Professor, Department of Dance

Acting Assistant Dean, College of the Arts

cc: 

Patricia Stuhr, Professor and Chair, Department of Art Education

Christine Ballengee-Morris, Associate Professor, Department of Art Education

Richard Harned, Professor and Chair, ARTS Curriculum Committee

